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Being a pathology trainee, I wanted to improve my knowledge and skills in 

macroscopic pathology, get more tips about the tips and tricks that I should 

consider on handling different specimens. I was also very eager to stay up-to-

date with the latest developments in the field of molecular pathology and 

network with colleagues and professionals about to how much extent it could 

be incorporated in clinical practice.  

 

After attending this event, I can feel that I am more confident now in my ability 

to cut up different specimens with proper knowledge about the impact of each 

macroscopic item on staging and therapeutic decisions accordingly. The event 

provided me with valuable insights and practical tips on how to approach 

various specimens and assess their characteristics accurately.  Interestingly, 

attending this event has been also an excellent opportunity for me to enhance 

my knowledge in molecular pathology. The event provided an in-depth 

overview of the latest research trends and techniques used in molecular 

pathology in different subspecialities. Through the insightful presentations and 

interactive sessions, I gained a comprehensive understanding of the different 

molecular techniques used in diagnosis, prognosis, and therapy of various 

diseases. I am sure that the knowledge and skills I have gained will help me 

stay updated with the latest developments in molecular pathology and make 

informed futural decisions in my field. 

 

I can say that this event was exceptional. The pre-session scientific materials, 

the organization and execution of the event were impeccable, and the 

speakers were all experts in their respective fields, providing valuable insights 

and practical tips. The session on molecular pathology was particularly 

insightful, with the latest trends and techniques being discussed in detail. The 

session on cut-up specimens was also incredibly informative, and I learned 

how to approach different specimens with accuracy and precision, keeping in 

mind the prognostic implications of each item. I also appreciated the 



interactive nature of the event, with ample opportunities for participants to 

ask questions and engage in lunchtime discussions.  

 

Overall, I found the event to be extremely beneficial, and it exceeded my 

expectations. I would highly recommend it to anyone interested in molecular 

pathology and histopathology practice, and I look forward to attending similar 

events in the future. Thank you to the organizers for putting together such a 

valuable and insightful event. 

 


